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9300 Willingdon Rd, Sidney, BC. 

Mailing Address: Box 2126, Sidney, BC V8L3S6 
250-656-2225   

Pastor:   Steve Little  
             250-309-8917 
             slittle@bcadventist.ca 
Head Elder:    
Treasurer:  Louise Rauser 
    250-655-1154 
    louise.rauser@gmail.com 
Com. Services:  Claudia Kazanowski 
         250-882-9557 
      claudia.kaz10@gmail.com 
Head Deaconess:  Valerie Johnson 
    250-727-7181 
    libelula.vjj@outlook.com 
Head Deacon: Kevin Clarke 
    403-307-5144 
    kclarke1976@gmail.com 
Bulletin Sec.:   Sandy Betts  
           250-589-9097 
                        8ebetts@gmail.com 
LCS Principal:  Scott Bastien 
    236-464-1969 
    sbastien@lcsvictoria.ca 
Web Page:   sidneyadventist.ca 
Facebook:   Rest Haven SDA Church 
Twitter:   twitter.com/resthavenchurch 
Youtube:   churchinsidney 
WIFI Password: Resthaven! 

Sunset next Week 7:30 

Worship Service 
11:00 AM-12:15PM 

Welcome:              Susan Featherby 

Hymn:             “Praise to the Lord”                #1 

Praise Time:                                Water’s Edge 

Offering:                              Hugh Scaife 
Church Budget 

Praise/Prayer:                                  Brian Allen 

Children’s Story:                         Water’s Edge 

Scripture Reading:                      Harley Wong 
Romans 12:1-2 

Sermon:                                 Pastor Ern Brake 
“The Awakened Brain” 

Closing Hymn:                                          #330 
“Take My Life and Let it Be” 

Benediction:                     Pastor Ern Brake 
________________________ 

Sabbath School  
10:00 AM-10:50 AM 

Teacher: Lorlinda Thorp 

Join us for a potluck in the Fellowship Hall 
following the service today. 

Rest Haven 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

March 16, 2024 
Speaker: Pastor Ern Brake 

 

Welcome to Rest Haven 
We are glad that you are here with us today. 
Our hope is that together, we can worship 
and praise the Lord. 

Our Mission  
To fully experience Christ through the 
worship of God, the caring of one 
another, and the up-lifting of humanity. 

mailto:kclarke1976@gmail.com


Church at a Glance 
On Duty Today 

Worship Leader:  Shelley Scaife 
Offering:         Church Budget 

Next Week  
Worship Leader:  
Offering:  Local Conference Advance 
Speaker:    Robert Hossack 

March  Birthdays 
5 Kayla Bastien  17 Dan Jack 
5 Sharon Oakley  22 Cynthia Johnson 

   

I’d Like More Information about… 
 Joining Rest Haven Church 
 Becoming a follower of Jesus 
 Baptism 
 Visit from the Pastor 
 Winning a Soul 
 Children’s Ministry 
 Having Special Prayer 
 Church School 

Name: _____________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________ 

email: ______________________________ 

Tear off and place in the offering plate 

Announcements 

Small Group(s) Cancelled until April 5. 

Church Board Cancelled until next month. 

Work-Bee the last weekend of the month. more info 
latter. 

Gerald Kazanowski, a Canadian Olympian and 
professional basketball player is running a two-day 
basketball camp for all students in grades 5-10, Monday 
and Tuesday, March 18-19 at LCS from 10:00-2:00. The 
cost only $40. Country Grocer is providing snacks.  Please 
contact LCS principal, Mr. Bastien to register. Let’s play ball! 

Camp Hope is not hosting a large Maranatha Volunteer 
Workbee this year.  We will be hosting a few smaller ‘Mini-
bees’ instead.  The first one is March 24, 9-5 pm.  The focus 
will be grounds maintenance: refreshing the flower beds, 
grounds clean up, site marker cleaning and pressure 
washing, etc. Lunch will be provided. Please contact Bill 
Gerber at camphope@bcadventist.ca if you are coming. 
  
Vancouver Island Camp meeting:  Please begin to make 
plans to join us this spring once again on the weekend of 
May 24-26.  Our Special guest speaker this year is Pastor 
Brad Thorp President of the BC Conference.  
  
FIRE CHIEF is urgently needed for the 2024 camp 
meeting.  Please contact Kandus Thorp if you are qualified 
or know of someone who is.  kthorp@bcadventist.ca or 
604-853-5451 ext 410 

If you are planning to attend Camp Hope this year 
Claudia has 2 sites available for subletting.  
Site B140 with 15 amp power  
Site 303 no service but beautiful site close to main lodge .  
Please contact Claudia 250-8829557 asap.  

Future Teacher Scholarship For more information, please 
click on the link. https://education.adventist.ca/
resources/awards-and-scholarships/?tabid=3 

The GATHERING OF THE NATIONS  is an outreach 
event for Indigenous persons in our communities being 
held at Camp Hope May 9-12, 2024 

INDIGENOUS MINISTRIES TRAINING EVENT is held 
immediately after that and is held May 12-15. This event 
is designed for the pastors and lay people in our 
conference.  

YOUNG ADULT RETREAT: April 26 – 28: ~ For anyone 
age 18 – 35: Get ready to embark on an unforgettable 
journey of faith and fellowship! Join us for our upcoming 
young adult retreat, "Fearless in His Service," where 
we'll dive deep into the power of community, friendship, 
and a shared mission centred on Jesus and community. 
Register by March 25, 2024 and we will provide a t-shirt 
for you! See your Pastor for an application form or 
contact Shelley at sgibbons@bcadventist.ca. 

Excellence in Education Awards 2024 
Nominate your Adventist School Principal or Teacher. 
Deadline is April 15, 2024. Nomination forms can be 
found at education.adventist.ca Resources - Awards, 
Scholarships, & Internships Excellence in Education or 
you may call the SDACC Office of Education at 
905-433-0011 

MOUNTAIN VIEW SUMMER CAMP:  We hope you are 
looking forward to Summer CAMP! If you are age 7 – 
18, we have a place for you at camp this year! Apply on 
line at mvsc.ca or send your application form with 
payment to sgibbons@bcadventist.ca by March 31, or 
call Shelley at 604.853.5451 ext 304 for a copy. Our 
goal is to provide a fun, God-loving, friendly environment 
and an experience that will be remembered for a 
lifetime! Don’t miss your opportunity to come to camp, 
make new friends ~ and bring your friends with you as 
well! 

Registration is OPEN at LCS! (Earlybird registration is 
until April 15 and receives a $50 discount.) Please check 
out our website or email admin@lcsvictoria.ca to receive 
registration forms and to reserve your child's place at 
Lakeview Christian School.  

.   
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